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11 October 2018 

Please be advised of the following upcoming school events, not mentioned in the previous Circular: 

Scoil Mhuire NS Hallowe’en Break Fancy Dress 2019 

For the past 5 years we have organised a Fancy Dress Day for the last day of term. 

2014 Temple Street Children’s Hospital 

2015 Temple Street Children’s Hospital 

2016 Loughlin Óg Burns Fund 

2017 BUMBLEance 

 

This year’s event will take place on Friday 25th October. We will notify you of this year’s chosen charity in advance. 

The Fancy Dress does not necessarily have to be of a Hallowe’en theme.   

 

Parents Association 2019/20 
 
The AGM of the Scoil Mhuire Parents Association will take in at Bornacoola Community Centre on Thursday October 
24th at 8pm. All parents are invited to attend. We wish to thank the outgoing PA for its excellent work over the past 
school year.  
 
Board of Management 
 
The Board of Management met on Tuesday October 8th: 

 Reviewed the recent Summer Works Scheme upgrade  

 Further upgrades discussed and to be followed up on over the school year 

 Meet with PA to discuss Funding raised at end of last school year 

 A new Board will be elected before Christmas 2019 to manage the next 4 years 2019-2023. 
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